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On April 15, 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki attended the launch event of two new projects 

to be implemented by UN agencies under the FY2023 Japan Supplementary Budget.The 

projects are as follows.  

１“Emergency response to enhance resilience and mitigate climate-induced impacts on 

livelihoods, food and nutrition security of the most vulnerable households in Namibia” 

(Implemented by FAO from March 2024 to March 2025, Grant Amount: USD 758,916) 

２“Increasing Access to Quality Nutrition and Protection Services for Vulnerable 

Populations including women and children in Omaheke, Khomas and Kunene Regions” 

(Implemented by WHO from January 2024 to December 2024, Grant Amount: USD 500,000) 

 

 

（From Left）Mr. Nangombe (Executive Director of Ministry of Health and Social Services), 

Hon. Ndeitunga (Governor of Ohangwena Region), Dr. Brantuo (WHO Namibia Officer in 

Charge), Hon. Dr. Shangula (Minister of Health and Social Services), Ambassador 

Nishimaki, Dr. Diao (FAO Namibia Country Representative), Hon. Wakudumo (Governor of 

Kavango East Region), Hon. Ausiku (Governor of Kavango West Region), Hon. McLeod-

Katjirua (Governor of Khomas Region)  


